

FRED VAN LEUVEN, ED.D.

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Accrediting Commission for Schools Western Association of Schools and Colleges

533 Airport Boulevard, Suite 200 • Burlingame, California 94010 (650) 696-1060 • Fax (650) 696-1867 mail@acswasc.org • www.acswasc.org

MARILYN S. GEORGE, ED.D. ASSOCIATE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

April 1, 2015

Mrs. Donna Burns
Dean Continuing Education
Mt. San Antonio College Continuing Education
1100 N. Grand Avenue
Walnut, CA 91789

Dear Mrs. Burns:

The Accrediting Commission for Schools, Western Association of Schools and Colleges has completed its review of the Mid-cycle Visiting Committee Report for Mt. San Antonio College Continuing Education. I am pleased to inform you that the report and the visit indicated that your school has demonstrated appropriate attention to the critical areas for follow-up noted by the previous visiting committee.

Mt. San Antonio College Continuing Education's accreditation is now reaffirmed through the end of the six-year cycle ending in June 2018.

On the behalf of the Commission, I wish to express our appreciation for your efforts to provide quality education for all students.

Sincerely,

Fred Van Leuven, Ed.D.

Executive Director

cc: Visiting Committee Chairperson